
2024 - 2025 Queen & Special Rodeo Sponsorship 

Dear Friends and Family of District 5, and Community Members 

My name is Bella Hermann.   I am the current CHSRA 2024 – 2025 District 5 Queen.   

District 5 is one of 9 Districts in the California High School Rodeo Association (CHSRA). District 5 is 
centrally located in California, drawing students from seven counties. CHSRA is governed by the National 
High School Rodeo Association, which was created to give high school and junior high students the 
opportunity to compete in the unique sport of rodeo.  

Miss CHSRA District 5 is an educated, charismatic, passionate representative of the CHSRA D5 
organization.  She is the ambassador of our rodeo organization.  Each spring a new Miss CHSRA D5 is 
selected among an exceptional group of accomplished, poised young ladies.   CHSRA D5 also has a 
Junior High Queen. 

These ambassadors use their reign to positively impact, promote, inspire, and represent the sport of 
rodeo across there district.   Beyond the bright lights of the rodeo arena, Miss CHSRA D5 shares their 
unique platform to raise awareness, engage communities, giving back through fundraising events, and 
heartwarming visits to teach generations about their impactful initiatives. 

The purpose of our Queen fund drive is to generate funds to support our CHSRA D5 ambassadors with 
their travels around our District as well as to State where each young lady will compete along with 8 other 
districts for the CHSRA California State Queen Title.   In addition to travel each queen organizes 
community and fundraising events.   This past year I organized a Food Drive benefiting the local Oakdale 
area, attended Oakdale parades and various Oakdale community events, attended Miss Rodeo California 
pageant in San Luis Obispo, and hosted a story time and Q&A to a kindergarten class.  What I am most 
excited about is organizing and hosting our 2nd Annual Special Rodeo scheduled for April 19th.   

We will be hosting 40 special needs participants to a day of being real cowboys and cowgirls for a day.  
To provide this day we are in need of monetary sponsorships or various items to give each participant 
goody bags including back numbers, bandanas, stick horses, play ropes, event t-shirts, and a lunch.    

District 5 would like to thank you for your sponsorship consideration for our 2024 – 2025 Queens and 
2025 Special Rodeo. Please go to our website www.chsradistrict5.com and click on More and click on the 
Queen page to make any monetary donation.  If you would like to donate items for our special rodeo or for 
our queens please contact me so I can arrange 
meeting you.   

Thank you again. Without you we would not be able to 
best represent CHSRA D5 and our community! 

 

Thank You, 

Bella Hermann 

CHSRA District 5 Queen 

Bellaherm2007@gmail.com 

California High School Rodeo Association 
District 5 – Home of the Big Dogs 
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